
November 14, 2022 

Dear Greater Lowell Tech Families, 

As cold weather approaches, I wanted to share with you that announcements for school closings, two hour 
delayed openings, and early dismissals due to inclement weather or other emergencies, will be sent to all families 
and staff by the use of a Connect-Ed automated pre-recorded phone call/email. 

Announcements for school closings and two hour delayed openings will also be posted on our: 
• Website:  www.gltech.org
• Twitter:  @GrLowellTech_HS
• Facebook: @GLTHSOfficial
• Mobile App: Google Play & Apple App Store

and broadcast on most television stations: 
• WBZ (Channel 4) www.wbz.com
• WCVB (Channel 5) www.wcvb.com
• WHDH (Channel 7) www.whdh.com
• WFXT (Channel 25)  www.boston25news.com

The announcement will appear at the bottom of the T.V. screen at regular intervals beginning at 6:00 a.m. as: 

Greater Lowell Technical High School: Closed 
or 

Greater Lowell Technical High School: 2 Hour Delay 

Please note: If it is announced that the City of Lowell or the towns of Dracut, Tyngsboro or Dunstable have 
changed their school schedule, it does not mean that Greater Lowell Tech has made the same change. 

We will always work to share this information with you in a timely fashion to enable you and your family to best 
prepare. In addition, we will continue to work diligently with NRT so that we can communicate, in advance, when 
there is a change in bus service to reduce any inconvenience. 

Thank you in advance for your patience, support, and cooperation. The safety of our students and staff remains 
our top priority. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Davis 
Superintendent-Director 
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